Board of Selectmen
April 28, 1995
Library Meeting Room
Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 1:06 p.m. by Chairwoman Carolina
Kiggins. Selectmen present included Robert S. Costa, David Ernst,
Cynthia Paine and Ira Wood.

Discussion included the final draft of the Selectmen’s evaluation
of the Town Administrator. The evaluation will be made available
to the public and copies can be obtained at Town Hall.

Further discussion included a request to the Town Administrator to
write a letter to the Board of Library Trustees suggesting they
close the Library on election days to make more parking available
to voters.

On a motion duly made and seconded, the Board voted unanimously at
1:09 p.m. on a roll call vote (Kiggins, Costa, Ernst, Paine, Wood -
yea) to enter executive session for the purpose of discussing
contract negotiations and to reconvene in open session.

On a motion duly made and seconded, the Board voted unanimously at
1:59 p.m. on a roll call vote (Kiggins, Costa, Ernst, Paine, Wood -
yea) to reconvene in open session.

Discussion included a letter from the Beach Administrator to the
Board of Selectmen about National Seashore policy regarding Duck
Pond.

The meeting adjourned at 2:10 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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